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The Yuba County Resource Conservation 
District’s Board of Directors 

Will Hold a Closed Executive Session 
Wednesday, March 29, 2023, at 

9:30 A.M. 
 

This closed session will be held within the District’s office located at the 
Yuba County Government Center. An executive session report will be 
provided at the District’s next Regular Board Meeting on April 14, 2023. 
Inquiries regarding this executive session should be sent to 
YCRCD.info@gmail.com. 


